
  

  

  

  

From: Smith, Tracy A (DFG) [mailto:tracy.smith@alaska.gov]  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 9:43 AM 
To: Dearlove, Tom <tdearlove@kpb.us> 
Cc: Kyle Graham (kyle_graham@fws.gov) <kyle_graham@fws.gov>; Smith, Tracy A (DFG) 
<tracy.smith@alaska.gov> 
Subject: Kenai River Center - Kenai Peninsula Streambank Rehabilitation & Habitat Protection Cost Share 
Program 
 

Mr. Dearlove, 
 
Your project proposal has been accepted into the 2017 Kenai Peninsula Streambank 
Rehabilitation & Habitat Protection Cost Share Program. You have been approved to receive 
match funding from the Cost Share Program not to exceed $37,500.    
 
As well, Kyle is working on the agreement between you and USFWS for your project and will 
have that for your review and signature in the next few weeks.                               
 
In the meantime, if you have not filled out a Kenai River Center Multi-Agency Permit 
Application, you can start working on that.  I have attached a permit application, tax credit and 
tax exemption forms.  For additional information please visit the Kenai River Center website at: 
http://www.kenairivercenter.org/river-center/permits/permit-applications.  
 
Please Note: All of your permit applications and agreement forms must be completed and 
signed before any work can be conducted on the project site. If you have questions, please feel 
free to call or email Kyle or I. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tracy A. Smith 
Habitat Biologist III 
State of Alaska Department of Fish & Game 
Division of Sport Fish RTS 
Phone: (907) 267-2403 
Fax: (907) 267-2422 
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